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 Kiwanis Cleanup 2019 

This year the Kiwanis volunteers had teams 

working on  debris  cleanup around town and 

another team working on flowers. According to 

Mike Duffty we had 7 large  trailer loads of de-

bris taken out  and many flowers were planted 

and planters were cleaned up.  They had 19 

volunteers in total  and  several land owners 

donated personnel and equipment of which 

made the cleanup so much more doable . The 

City of Echo would like to thank the Kiwanis , 

Snow Ranches, Eagle Ranches  and all of the 

volunteers , including our city cat, for their 

dedication to our community . The cleanup was 

a  huge success and the community hopes this 

cleanup effort will continue for many years to 

come. The Kiwanis would like to invite anyone 

who is interested in joining or helping out with 

the many efforts this group takes on. Please 

contact Mike Duffy or Joe Ramos if your are 

interested.  

 KIWANIS  
VOLUNTEERS & Our Friendly City 

The 

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

“Helping Make Echo More Beautiful”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors Echo’s Beautification Pro-

gram each year; Providing plants, labor & green house 

space for floral displays & donates annuals for public 

areas. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

• Beautiful Bouquets  

•  Arrangements & more 

•  Gift Center 

•  Blooming & House plants 

•  Visit us on Facebook                        

  541-567-3278                      465 

W. Theater Ln.  
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  Well I hope you didn’t 

miss this years festivities. 

The weather was perfect, 

the cars were spectacular 

and the crowd was  large . 

Thank you to all who put 

this on and the local busi-

ness for their support of  

our community events . As 

a new member to our com-

munity I was taken back 

by the friendliness and 

family feeling this event 

portrayed. The youth were 

involved at every turn and 

that is so important for our future. From all accounts the different planned ac-

tivities had good participation. The 4 on 4 volleyball tournament  was a suc-

cess, the Fireman’s breakfast was very well attended, the concert & dinner went 

well. From what I hear they are already thinking about next years fun in the 

sun. Hope you all will attend  and / or participate in the coming years. Thank 

you to all of our Veterans for their dedication and sacrifices for all!! 

The Summer Reading Program starts in the City of Echo 
June 28th at 2:00 pm – August 9th 

 
Your children are invited to join Echo Public Library’s Summer 
Reading Program and attend the fun programs and events we are 
planning for children preschool on up. Readers of all ages will ex-
plore things all about space and the Universe.  
Echo Public Library presents “A Universe of Stories”!  Activities 
may include group games, art projects, science and engineering ex-
periments, and more. The programs are free and open to children 
of all abilities. 
Stop in at the library for more information and a schedule of 
events. Program starts June 28th at 2:00 pm – August 9th @ the 
old VFW Building. You can register your children up after June 
11th. Come on in and see the Librarian for more information.      
 



Library Donations 
Lois Piercy  - 3 books 

Other Donations 
Memorial Donation from Diane Berry -

Jessie McAtee $50 & Adele Hale $30 

AIB - Donations from Charlotte Berry 

$50 & Diane Berry $100 

Memorial Day is a day of 

remembrance of those 

who have gone before us 

and to those who serve 

our great nation. I am 

proud to say that my par-

ents and grandparents 

have served our country 

as did many of you read-

ing this or have family 

that have or currently 

do. I also believe that Me-

morial Day is a day to 

celebrate the good things 

in life and enjoy family 

and friends. The car 

show here in Echo was a great exam-

ple of that community thankfulness 

and that is something our community 

can hold up and be proud of. As we 

move into the busy summer months, 

remember to take time for family and 

friends, its so important  to make that 

a priority when we can.  


